
Marian Residence Retirement Home

640 Hillview Rd.

Cambridge, Ontario

N3H 5H3

June 20th, 2016

Dear 

Praised be Jesus Christ!! l would like to thank you for your time and hard work at our Marian 

Residence Fundraiser on Tuesday June 12th. Unfortunately I was unable to be with you but 

you were in my prayers that evening.

It was a success because of people like you who took the time to help us. Whether you 

helped serve supper, BBQ, set up the parking lot, serve the food, help our residents, collect 

money, clean up the garbage or put away the chairs.....know that it was all very much 

appreciated. May God reward each of you.

In Our Lady,

Sr. Michael Daniel, Activity Director


